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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Ethan & Myles 

Class 2 
Sasha & David 

Class 3 
Bobby & Lexi 

Class 4 
Osama & Amrit 

Class 5 
Daria & Archie 

Class 6 
Leon & Willow-Rose 

Nursery 
 Maverick & Finley 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Mikolaj 

Class 2 
Dominik 

Class 3 
Angel 

Class 4 
Ben 

Class 5 
Joel 

Class 6 
Panjami 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
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Lots of reasons to say “thank you” this week…… 
 

On Tuesday afternoon we welcomed lots of parents in to school to see 
their child’s classroom and work. The children loved sharing their work 
and the progress they have made since September.  
 

On Wednesday a large group of parents attended a SEND Coffee Morning. We hope 
you found the session useful and allowed you to get to know each other.  
 

All through the week children in school have been enjoying sitting at ‘Top Table’. Once 
a week, each year group chooses 8 children to sit at a special table during dinner time. 
Children earn this treat through fantastic lunchtime behaviour, eating well, developing 
their cutlery skills and trying new foods. Well done to everyone has been on Top Table 
already over the last two weeks. 

Next week’s 
word…. 

 

language 

Attendance 
Whole School - 94.94% 
Class 1 - 89.67% 
Class 2 - 95.05% 
Class 3 - 97.16% 
Class 4 - 95.86% 
Class 5 - 99.03% 
Class 6 - 93.27% 
 

Lates = 7 

Lost Learning =   

44 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4 

School Shoes 
Please can we remind parents that 

children should wear black school shoes to school.  

Could you help our 

school and nursery? 
 

There is currently a vacancy on the Governing 
Body for a parent governor. Governors play a key 

role in making sure our school and nursery are 
the best they can be. Parent Governors are able 

to bring expertise from living in the local 
community and their experience of nursery and 

school as a parent. There are usually three 
meetings each term. Support and training is 

offered for all new governors. If you would like to 
know more about being a governor then please 
talk to Mrs Boddy or Mrs Bentley (in the office).  

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the 
office. Please come to the main front 

door for Breakfast Club. 

8:30 - 11:30  

Friday  
in the 

Children’s 
Centre  

Please remember that 
children should not be left 

on their own on the 
playground before school.  

February Half Term 

Last day of school and nursery 

Friday 14th February.  
Back to school and nursery  

Tuesday 25th February.  

Reading at home 
We have been really encouraged 
that there are so many children 

who are reading at home 
regularly. We encourage everyone 
to read at least 3 times a week at 
home. We know that it is helping 

them to become fluent and 
confident readers. Children read 

regularly in school but with 
regular practice at home they 

make even better progress. Please 
don’t forget to write in your 

child’s reading diary when they 
read at home.  

If you have any challenges at 
home with your child reading 

then please let us know and we 
will see what 
we can do to 

help. 


